PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY

COPY

INDUSRIAL RELATIONS
741.5

Review Committee No. 309
Colgate Division Grievance No. 2-61
Regarding Cecil Walborn

October 16, 1961

MR. E. L. MYERS, Chairman
Joint Grievance Committee
Colgate Division

As noted in the attached letter, the above subject grievane
has been withdrawn from the Review Committee agenda and will be
considered closed.

Also, your attention is directed to the second paragraph of
the attached letter, and request is made that these matters be
given your consideration.

Please make the appropriate notation in the minutes of your
next Division Joint Grievance Committee meeting.

/s/ V. J. THOMPSON

LVB:djf
Attachment

cc: CLYager
EFSibley
LLMitchell, Local 1245, I.B.E.W
1918 Grove Street
Oakland 12, California



September 15, 1961

Mr. V. J. Thompson, Chairman
Review Committee

Pacific Gas & Electriec Company
245 Market Street

San Francisco 6§, California

Dear Mr. Thompson:

The Union's members of the Review Committee are with-
drawing Review Case #309 (Colgate Division Cr. #2:61)
from the agenda and will comsider this case closed.

We would suggest,. | exr, that the situation is not
cleared up mersly becauss this grievaence is being with-
drawn. It is the feeling of the Union's members that

a severe personality difference exists and led to the
indiscriminats use of authority by the supervisor in
charge. %We would urge a very close look by menegement
as to the background in this case and ask that serious
consideration iiven to providing the grievant with
at least a partial vacation during the pexriod which has
been the choice of Mr. Wellborn during all these years.

Very trxuly yours,

L. L. Mictchell, Secretary
Review Committee

LIM:do
¢e: X3tevenson
BiFleming

L’O/};U 2.9y




